M Gma i| Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Fwd: Austin Liquors Liquor License

Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> Tue, May 24, 2022 at 10:17 AM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Here is more info for Austin's.

Donna Donovan

Assistant to Town Administration
Town of Natick

508-647-6400 ext 1403

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Date: Thu, May 19, 2022 at 8:37 AM

Subject: Austin Liquors Liquor License

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>, Arlo Skowyra <ASkowyra@drinkgreat.com>

Donna,

Myself and Chief Hicks have met with representatives of Austin Liquors at their proposed new site located at 45 Worcester Street in Natick. At this time we would
recommend that the Selectboard, acting as the Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, approve the applicants request to move their license to the new site. |
have attached a rendering, supplied by the applicant, that depicts the agreed upon recommendations that were made. They include:

1. Pavement markings that clearly show motorists the proper and safe traffic flow to navigate the parking lot;

2. Deliveries to be made to the west side of the building which will result in 4-5 parking spaces being eliminated. Signage will also be installed indicating the area
for deliveries only and that the area is not a drive aisle out onto Rt.9.

3. Protective barrier along the east side of the building to protect customers from vehicles pulling into the parking stalls at the entrance.

4. Ensure that the exterior lights mounted to the west side of the adjoining building, who owns both buildings, are functioning properly.

5. Consider fencing the west side of the back parking lot that abuts residential neighbors.

It is my understanding that the applicant has agreed to these changes, but needs the approval of the Selectboard on the license so that the property owner will
agree to do the work.

If there are any further questions please let me know.
Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon


mailto:lauzon@natickpolice.com
mailto:ddonovan@natickma.org
mailto:ASkowyra@drinkgreat.com
https://www.google.com/maps/search/45+Worcester+Street?entry=gmail&source=g

@ Parking Receiving and Traffic Flow for New Location in Natick rev 2.docx
184K


https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=63f46be447&view=att&th=180f66e65ff0a4c0&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_l3czg7wa0&safe=1&zw

